
Music Tuition 2025 26 
Instrumental Tuition at Rainford Brook Lodge Primary School 

 

We are delighted to let you know that The Schools Music Service will be 
returning to provide instrumental music tuition in your school from the 

Autumn term onwards. 
We currently offer classes on guitar, keyboard and violin in school, in 
small group half hour sessions, during the school day.   
It is our belief that music greatly enriches the life of a child, both 

academically and socially. 

 

If you would like more information about classes here is a link to our 
website where you can see how everything works 
- www.schoolsmusicservice.co.uk 

 

If you know what instrument your child would like to learn, or you have 
learned with us before, you can register for classes on our website and 
I will sort everything out for you. 

Please watch our short video for more information. 

 

Also, if your child has had music tuition with us in the previous 
academic year, please ensure that you have made a new application for 
this year's tuition to put them back onto the teacher's pupil list. 

 

Our teachers are extremely excited to be coming back to your school 
and we look forward to meeting you all soon. 
 

http://www.schoolsmusicservice.co.uk/

